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21st July 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are writing to inform all parents of our new school uniform policy, which will come into effect when we 
return to school in September. 
 
We require all of our children to come into school in the correct uniform, as not only do they look smart, but 
also they are advocates for our school in our local community. However, we do understand that the cost of 
school uniform can be high. Adaptions have been made due to the cost of living increasing at alarming rates; 
we hope this review will reduce the cost of school uniform significantly. 
 
Our school uniform for Reception consists of:- 

 Grey or bottle green (not black) skirts/pinafores/trousers; 

 White blouses/shirts/polo shirts; 

 Bottle green jumpers/cardigans/sweatshirts; 

 Small check bottle green and white summer dresses;  

 Shoes black with Velcro (to allow children the independence of putting on and off their shoes 

themselves);– no brightly coloured logos, stripes, soles or laces or flashing lights;  

 Closed in sandals: no open sandals or flip flops; 

 Boots: black flat boots – no suede or fabric boots;  

 Earrings:  studs only. 

 Tights: grey. 

 Socks: white or grey. 

 Green or grey head scarf, if required for religious reasons. 

 Bags: small dark coloured bag – no handbags, no large rucksacks – maximum size 24 cms wide x 

36 cms high. 

All of the above uniform items can be purchased from local supermarkets which helps to keep our uniform 
affordable for all families. 
 
The following branded, school items are available via the school website 

 Chase Lane green fleece (with logo) 

 Chase Lane Book bags & document wallets 

 Chase Lane iron/stitch on school logo (for items purchased at supermarkets) 

 Yellow PE T-shirt with school logo 

 Green PE Shorts 

 PE Bags 

For any parent wanting their child to wear the Chase Lane logo, we have a new iron/stitch school logo which 
is available on our website priced at £1.08 each. Please click the link below to which will take you to our 
website: 
https://www.chaselaneprimary.waltham.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform%26%23160%3B&pid=36  
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Then on the right hand side of that page, scroll down to the very bottom and click on ‘please click here to 
purchase uniform’.   
 
We will also be selling preloved uniform items once a month. The dates will be communicated via the weekly 
newsletter which is sent out via SchoolPing and also saved on the school website. 
 
We kindly ask that you please make sure that all uniform items are clearly marked with your child’s name. 
This enables misplaced uniform to be returned to the child. This year we have had a very large number of 
items in lost property that we have were unable to return to children, as they do not have their names on. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr Jeffery 
Headteacher  
 


